
 

 

 

16th October 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, we have had to change the times for the KS1 nativity 

performances. The new timings are Tuesday 3rd December at 2pm and Wednesday 4th December 

at 9:45am. Apologies for any convenience this has caused.  

 

Details about tickets will be released in the coming weeks.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Mrs Henderson 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


